
 

 

To commemorate the Coronation of King Charles III on 

Saturday, 6th May 2023, at Eyrescroft we would like to 

invite you to… 

 Enter the Great Royal Bake Off – children can make biscuits, 

small individual cakes or a large sharing cake and bring them into 

school to be judged on Wednesday, 3rd May. Prizes for each year 

group. 

 Great Royal Bake Off cake sale after school on Wednesday, 3rd 

May. 

 Join us for a school lunch ‘fit for a King’ on Friday, 5th May, 

with a special Coronation cupcake! 

 At home, design and make your own crown to wear at the royal 

school lunch. Prizes for the best crown for each class.  

 

 

 

 


